
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: November 18, 2024, HHIA General Membership Meeting  

 

Dear HHIA Members,  

This month’s HHIA General Membership Meeting will be held at the Hacienda Heights 
Community Center at 1234 Valencia Ave., HH. 

Date:  November 18, 2024 

Time: 7:00 pm 

Room: Dance Room (we will not be meeting in the Large Auditorium)  

This General Membership Meeting will include discussions regarding community activity, 
along with discussions regarding ongoing association business, and continued 
nominations, then elections for our 2025 Board of Directors. 
 
Mr. Douglas McAllister, the vice president of external affairs in California, will join us with 
Frontier Communication. He will address local concerns and discuss 
Telecommunications in Hacienda Heights, especially for residents of Turnbull Canyon.  
  
We will have updates and information from the Industry Sheriff’s Station and California 
Highway Patrol.   We will also hear from representatives for LA County, Federal, and State 
elected officials, along with other community news and general business items. 

Please attend and support your membership and help our community by supporting the 
HHIA.  Be safe, take care and please try to join us.  Thank you. 

 

Phyllis Rokus 

HHIA-President 

 

 

  


